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Welcome to our new whanau who have started school with us this week: Olivia, Journey and Charlie.
Nga mihi ki a koutou / Congratulations to Zayvian, Jackie-Anau and Elijah from Matai class, who confidently led our
school assembly last Friday.
Thank you to whanau who supported us at the FUN 4U day last Thursday.
Thank you also to whanau who keep supporting our schools’ adoption of Wairoa. More goods were transported to
Gisborne / Wairoa last week. We raised $397.60 on Friday with our WACKY for WAIROA day.



http://www.jamesstreet.school.nz

What’s on this week?

e This Friday we are having a ‘sausage sizzle morning tea’ and an ‘ice block after lunch’ fundraiser for WAIROA.
Please order using the form on the bottom of this newsletter. Money is to be sent in with the order.
e Kauri class will lead assembly on Friday 10 March.

What’s coming up next week

e We are feeling very excited as Week 7 is our Noho Marae week, beginning with our whole school powhiri at
9.30am on Monday. Feel free to join us at Te Hokowhitu a Tu ki Te Rahui Marae on Keepa Road.
e Tawa class is leading our celebration assembly at 12:15pm on Friday.

Positive Behaviour for Learning

Growing Great Learners is our positive approach to teaching behaviour. Each week we have a learning focus
and the behaviour is explicitly taught. DOJO points are given to tamariki who are actively displaying positive
behaviour. Special rewards are held during the term for students who collect 50 and 100 DOJO points. DOJOs are also
given out in the playground; these go into the aroha bucket and special draws are made at our celebration assembly
each Friday morning.

This week our learning focus is: We are Respectful - Kei te whakaoha matou: We greet adults and peers and use our
manners. As part of their learning the tamariki are creating short videos and these will be shared through Class DOJO.

Congratulations to : Jayden, Owen, Lexon, Blake, Amke and Hezekiah - our AROHA bucket winners from last Friday.

Te Reo Maori me ona Tikanga

We start each morning with a karakia/prayer and a himene. Each week we learn a new kiwaha/phrase in Te Reo
Maori and use it as often as we can during the day.

This week our kiwaha is:
Haere mai ki konei - Come here - Haere mai ki konei

Our himene is Ngad Whakamoemiti.

Attendance at school

Week Five winners were: Parker, Harriet, Ania, Stormy, Pristina, Arihia, Rowan, Zephyr, Caspar, Maverick,
Ngakohupera and Hunter.

Pop in anytime for a chat or give me a ring.
Kia pai to ra - have a great day.

Roz Dakin
Principal

FUNDRAISER FOR WAIROA SCHOOLS - THANKS TO KA PAI KAl WHO ARE SPONSORING THE SAUSAGES :)

Child’s name / Class Sausage - $2.00 Ice block - 50 cents TOTAL money paid




